March 2021 BNAS Board report:

BNAS continues to march on with projects. With monies from the grant we are ready to
complete a few things. Hiring the position for an assessment specialist is on the horizon. Lea
and Shay Tatsey are instrumental in the creation and continuation of the BNAS News Letter,
and now that we are preparing to work in person with students, BNAS is eager to continue with
film projects (like the Christmas Special); this time hopefully with students in some capacity.
The department will use funds from the grant to purchase film equipment and miscellaneous
tools apt for a small studio. Scripts and idea have already been made.

BNAS teams and committee will start meeting every first and third Wednesday of the month.
Along with this we are planning to have periodic community meetings once a month.

BNAS would like to do a presentation to the board during the next meeting to discuss the
Blackfeet History Exam we did in January. This pertains to the BPS strategic plan to advance
Blackfeet culture within staff and faculty.



